
 
 
 
 

 
Republika ng Pilipinas 

Kagawaran ng Edukasyon 
Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalihim 

 

 
Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) 
[Administrative Service (AS), Information and Communications Technology Service (ICTS),  
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS), Bureau of Learner Support  
Services (BLSS), Baguio Teachers' Camp (BTC), Central Security & Safety Office (CSSO)] 
 

Department of Education, Central Office, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 
Rm 519, Mabini Bldg; Mobile: +639260320762; Tel: +6326337203, +6326376207  
Email:  usec.admin@deped.gov.ph; Facebook/Twitter @depedtayo 
 

OUA MEMO 00-0420-0051 
MEMORANDUM 
20 April 2020 
 

For: All DepEd Workplace Groups Administrators 
 

Subject: REORGANIZING AND CLEAN-UP OF  
ALL DEPED WORKPLACE GROUPS 

 
 
 In line with the growing number of users in DepEd Workplace, the Office of the 
Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) through the Workplace Administrators (WPA) will 
be reorganizing and conducting a clean-up of all DepEd Workplace Groups created since 
the platform was launched in 2018. The following actions will be undertaken: 
 

1. The reorganization will involve the transfer of Administrator roles (Admin 
roles) from the original creators of the different groups to the official Workplace 
Administrator account.  
 

2. The clean-up will involve the deletion of non-compliant groups particularly 
with the standardized naming convention as stated in the Guidelines on the Use 
of Workplace for DepEd in OUA Memo 00-0919-0018 (See Annex.) 

 
These actions are done to ensure the proper and standardized management and use 

of all Workplace Groups. 
 
All Workplace Group Administrators are hereby advised to check your groups for 

compliance with the naming convention and other set guidelines on the proper use of 
Workplace for DepEd by 24 April 2020 (Friday.) Reorganization and clean-up will 
commence on 27 April 2020 (Monday.) 
  

Any concerns or questions may be directed to the Workplace Administrators via 
email oua.wpa@deped.gov.ph or through the Workplace Help Desk through this link: 
http://bit.ly/DepEdWPHelpDesk. 

 
For strict compliance. 

 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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